
South Coast Orchid Society 

Summary of July, 1954 meeting as published in Orchid Digest 
 

Dr. Wm. Burns gave an interesting talk on Orchid Seed Flasking and Culture.  He has worked 

out a very simple, yet completely sterile, method of flasking the seeds, something for us who 

have not yet made any crosses or done any flasking to think about.  The Plant Forum was 

conducted by Dr. Burns and Mr. Paul Baker with 70 fine plants of all genera on the display 

tables. 

Mrs. Elva Hanes 

 


